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10th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 

As you are aware, there are a further two strike days next week. I can confirm that we will be 

partially closed on Wednesday 15th March. The Monster Munch (Year 2) will be closed 

and only the children in this class should not attend school on Wednesday 15th 

March. All other children including the pre-school children should attend.  If there are 

any last minute changes in negotiations between the union and the government which 

enables the strike action to be called off I will of course let you know.  

 

The whole school and Little Cumberland Pre-School will be fully open to all children 

on Thursday 16th March. 

 
As I said previously the decision of staff to take industrial action is never taken lightly. The 

commitment of our staff to your children remains as high as ever and we are aware of the 

inconvenience that this may cause you. Those who do take industrial action will sacrifice a 

day’s salary each time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Becky Herbert  
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